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Message from our Minister… 

 

Brothers and Sisters of Francis and Clare, 
 

Our October meeting brought Theresia into the Franciscans as a candidate. The Rite of Admission was   

beautiful. So many of our members were able to be there and participate in this special day. I love the Rite of 

Admission. It was a blessing that we were able to have it this past month. Below are some of the pictures  

Susan took that day. 

 

                 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      Theresia Muli with Peg Crews   Theresia Muli with Sr. Agnes 
 

Last month the newsletter included some questions that had been raised in the Chapter of Mats. We had a 

great discussion about what we see as our Franciscan spirituality and charism. Along with other thoughts, 

the discussion touched on being Christ centered, and striving to embrace humility, Lady Poverty, and all of 

creation.  
 

This month I would like to bring some additional questions from the Chapter of Mats to your attention. I 

would like you to think about this new set of questions that were discussed during the Chapter of  
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Mats, and we’ll discuss them during our next meeting. I would like to bring your thoughts to the       

Regional Minister’s conference this month.  
 

Initially, what drew you to the Secular Franciscan Order? What joys and challenges do you            

encounter in living your vocation? 

What are our fraternity’s most significant challenges? What are its greatest strengths? 

What more can we do to attract more members? 
 

I wish all of you a blessed All Saint and All Souls feast days and I hope to see you at the November 

meeting.  
 

Peg 

A little Technology Humor …. 



The Pope's Monthly Intentions  

November: For the Pope 

We pray for the Holy Father; as he fulfills his mission, may he continue to accompany the flock 

entrusted to him, with the help of the Holy Spirit. 

Birthdays 

 November 3 — Eileen Murray 

 November 5 —Peg Crews 

 November 19 —Glenda Hines 

 November 21  — Glen Davis and Ken Holt 

 November 24— Sr. Agnes 

 

Profession Anniversaries 

 Anni Kelly — November 14, 2015 

 Annie Pepper — November 5, 1995  

  

Next Fraternity Meeting— November 17th at 1:15pm  (social gathering from 12:30-1:15)  

 

 

 

 

Save the Date: Our Advent Retreat is 

Saturday, December 21st.  
 

A Gentle Reminder. . . 

If work, health reasons, or significant family obligations hinder you from attending the gathering, 

contact our Vice Minister, Carol Murphy at cjmurphy@usa.com and let her know. 

mailto:cjmurphy@usa.com

